
 
 
Ref. : Plexh/cir/634                                                                                                                                   07.10.2019                     
 
 
To, 
All Members/All Members of the COA 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Subject : Regarding India-Mali Foreign Office Consultation (FOC) 
 
 

We wish to inform you that the India-Mali FOC is likely to be held in the 1st week of November, 2019 under 

the co-chairmanship of Secretary (ER), MEA, Sh. T.S. Tirumurthi and his counterpart from Mali, at New 

Delhi.  

  

In view of above, members are requested to send the following inputs: - 
  

i) A brief on ongoing trade issue(s) pertaining to your Organisation with Mali, 

ii) A brief on any proposal which your organisation would like to take up with Mali side. 

 
 
Desired member may send their concern/inputs to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org on or before 
11.10.2019 (12pm)     

  

 
 
With best regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bharti Parave 
(Sr. Executive) 
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